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Thinning the deer herd on Mt. Desert Island is long over due! There is the ever 
present danger of hitting a deer while driving as well as many, many near misses. Our
once beautifully landscaped yards no longer exist. We don't even try replanting as we 
know what we plant will be eaten whether it is "deer resistant" or not. Our rates of 
Lyme disease are high due to deer carrying ticks. Please let there be a short deer 
hunting season with safety rules in place to protect land owners who have deer 
wandering all over their yards. There are way too many deer and they must be 
reduced to keep us safe on our roads.


